IAFF FOUNDATION

1750 New York Ave., NW Washington, DC 20006 * www.iafffoundation.org

January 6, 2023

Dear Crime Safety Tips,

On behalf of the IAFF Foundation, thank you for your generous dongtion totaling
$500.00 in support of efforts to aid fire fighters and emergency medical personnel and

their families in their times of need.

Date Amount Donation for
12/27/2022 ' $500.00 IAFF General Fund

The Foundation relies on contributions such as yours to continue the programs to
support our members, including assistance following natural disasters, funding for our
behavioral health programs, scholarships for the children of fire fighters who have
died in the line of duty, support for families of fallen members throughout the annual
Fallen Fire Fighter Memorial service, top of the line burn support for IAFF members
and the International Burn Camp.

For your records and information, the IAFF Foundation’s 501(c)(3) Employer
Identification Number is 61-1629460. This letter also confirms that you did not
receive any goods or services in consideration of your donation.

Again, thank you. Your generosity is genuinely appreciated.

Sincerely,

ol bl

Edward A. Kelly
Foundation Chairman
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NATIONAL
FRATERNAL ORDER OF POLICE®
FOUNDATION

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS + 701 MARRIOTT DRIVE - NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37214
1-800-451-2711 * 615-399-0900 + FAX 615-399-0400

JIMMY HOLDERFIELD
NATIONAL SECRETARY

PATRICK YOES
NATIONAL PRESIDENT

April 20, 2023

Crime Safety Tips Social
263 W. Olive Ave. #196
Burbank, CA 91502

Dear Friends:

President Patrick Yoes, the members of the National Board of Trustees, the Fraternal
Order of Police Foundation and [ would like to thank you for your generous contribution
of $500.00 to the Fraternal Order of Police Foundation.

For your records our foundation has a 501(c) 3 tax classification with Federal ID number
52-1606785.

Your contribution will go a long way to help fund programs designed to honor America’s
law enforcement officers, foster community involvement, and aid families of those who
have made the ultimate sacrifice in the line of duty. Thank you again on behalf of all the
members of the Fraternal Order of Police for your contribution.

Sincerely,

Jimmy Holderfield
National Secretary
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